
Caring

Volunteers Celebrate at 25th
 Anniversary Luncheon

People Who Care Board President Mike First 
presents flowers to Founder and first Executive 
Director Sarah Hoover-Meyer.

Volunteers Touching Lives, Lifting Spirits
Chino Valley, Prescott, Prescott Valley/Dewey Community Programs

Celebrating 25 Years!
was going to happen in Prescott, I had to be 
involved.”
 So, with a handful of faith representatives, 
support from the Beatitudes Center’s Developing 
Older Adult Resources in Phoenix, and service 
clubs and community individuals, People Who 
Care was born.
 Barbara is not sure how she found out about 
People Who Care all those years ago, perhaps 
through a newspaper article, but she was hooked 
from the first orientation meeting.
- continued on page 2

 Two of the more than 180 volunteers at the 
People Who Care 25th Anniversary Luncheon 
April 28 know better than anyone why that 
celebration was momentous – they were present 
at the very beginning of the organization.
 PWC Founder and the first Executive Director 
Sarah Hoover-Meyer and 25-year volunteer 
Barbara Googe have seen this organization grow 
from an idea in Sarah’s tiny kitchen office to the 
vibrant and vital nonprofit it is today.
 In 1992, Sarah was newly retired as a 
counselor for Volunteer Interfaith Caregiver 
Program in Phoenix that helped homebound 
adults. “I thought every town ought to have a 
volunteer program like that, and I knew if it 

Spring 2017

Check out our new website!
www.peoplewhocareaz.com
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- continued from page 1
	 “I was assigned a gal to take her shopping. 
I took her every week; she was my permanent 
client. We had a great time together,” Barbara 
said.	
	 Barbara continues her volunteer service 
three or four times a month, filling in for 
volunteers with ongoing assignments when a 
substitute is needed to help the Neighbor with 
grocery shopping. “Sometimes, we’re about the 
only person a Neighbor sees.”
	 In 1993, a start-up grant from the Public 
Welfare Foundation gave the group the boost 
they needed, and the Prescott United Methodist 

Executive Director Fritzi Mevis and Sarah Meyer 
present the 25-year service award and pin to 
Barbara Googe.

Church gave them space to operate.	
	 “We had no forms, no computers and only a 
very simple brochure to tell people what we were 
doing,” Sarah said. “Right away though, Catholic 
Social Services and area hospitals became aware 
of our help for people they were serving.”
	 Needless to say, the organization grew and 
grew. “The need was so great,” said Sarah, and 
“this is a great town for volunteering.”
	 Barbara and Sarah agree that one of the 
great strengths of People Who Care is that the 
volunteers only do what they can. “You only do 
what you want to do; we were very strict about 
that,” Sarah said.
	 That versatility has kept Barbara involved. 
“You can pick your times to fit your schedule. 
Not only are you helping your neighbors, People 
Who Care is a good outlet for getting out of your 
house,” she said. “It’s a marvelous organization.  
I will continue volunteering as long as I can get 
my driver’s license renewed.”
	 Today, churches, service groups and nonprofit 
organizations are still involved in People Who 
Care. “Their support is important,” said Fritzi 
Mevis, executive director, “but it’s the volunteers 
who make this organization what it is. Their 
caring and their devotion to our Neighbors is why 
we’re celebrating this year.”
	 When Sarah looks back at how People Who 
Care has grown, she can’t help but feel pleased. 
“It’s a blessing. It’s a great organization.”	

People Who Care Honors Volunteers for Going the Extra Mile

Chino Valley Program Manager Marie 
Bernardo presents the Extra Mile 
Award to Bob Stroh.

Prescott Program Manager Nancy 
Reynolds, right, presents the Extra 
Mile Award to June Horton.

Prescott Valley/Dewey 
Program Manager Sallie 
Stewart presented the 
Extra Mile Award to Cal 
Davies.
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	 If you are struggling with 
low vision, People Who Care’s 
free course, “Confident Living 
with Low Vision,” may help you 
learn how to deal with and live 
more confidently with this life-
changing challenge.
	 Among the topics that 
will be presented by vision 
professionals are: 
	 •	 Medical conditions of the 	
		  eye.
	 •	 Treatments and research.
	 •	 Modifications for everyday 	
		  living.
	 •	 Technology aids.
	 •	 Magnification devices.
	 •	 Nutrition and supportive 	
		  resources. 
	 Sponsored by the area 
Lions and Lioness clubs’ Pancake 
Breakfast on Saturday, June 10, 
and individual donors, this six-

week course is 
free to Quad-
City area 
residents.
	 The course 
is limited 
to 30 
participants, 
and 
registration 
is required. 
Call 928-
445-2480. A 

close family member or friend is 
welcome to participate with you.
	 The six-week course takes 
place from 10 a.m. to noon on 
Sept. 6, 13, 27 and Oct. 4, 
11, 18 on the Prescott United 
Methodist Church Campus, 505 
W. Gurley St.
	 Please call 928-445-2480 
right away to reserve your spot.

Stroke Support Groups Help Stroke 
Survivors and Their Families

	 When a stroke happens, lives can change forever, not just for 
the stroke survivor, but for family members as well. The journey to 
recovery can be difficult, but survivors and family members don’t 
need to manage alone.
	 To help make the journey easier, People Who Care is sponsoring 
Stroke Support Groups, featuring 
experts in speech pathology, social 
work and nursing.
	 The groups focus on ways 
to cope with the challenges and 
communicate with others facing 
the same circumstances. For stroke 
survivors, the meetings provide 
an opportunity to talk with other 
stroke victims. “People who have 
had a stroke understand me better,” said one participant. “People at 
the group have patience with my slow speech – other people don’t,” 
another group member said.
	 For family members, the groups provide a way to share with other 
family members. “Other family members understand what I’m going 
through,” said a participant. Another family member said, “The family 
group helps me understand my spouse’s stroke better.”
	 The groups are facilitated by Marianne Simpson, a retired speech 
pathologist; Gayla Allen, a retired medical social worker, and Mara 
Protas, a retired cardiac RN.
	 Attendance is free. For more information, call People Who Care at 
928-445-2480.

PWC Stroke Support Groups
1O:15 – 11:3O a.m.

First and Third Friday of every 
month

Deborah Room
Prescott United Methodist 

Church Campus
5O5 W. Gurley St., Prescott

Gerry Kemp, a carpenter, suffered a severe stroke when he was 54, 
leaving him paralyzed and unable to speak. After treatment at three 
hospitals and eight years in a nursing home, he was able to move to an 
apartment. PWC volunteers take him shopping and to appointments. 
He rides his electric scooter to his PWC Stroke Support Group meetings. 
Gerry said the support group gives him a place to talk to help improve 
his speaking (aphasia). More importantly, getting to know other people 
with stroke has helped him understand his own stroke better. Pictured 
with him, from left, are: Marianne Simpson, Gayla Allen and Mara Protas.

PWC Offers Free 
‘Confident Living with 

Low Vision’ Course
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Support People Who Care When You Shop Online
 If you shop at amazon.com, you can support People Who Care 
every time you make a purchase – at no cost to you. Amazon will 
donate a portion of the purchase price of eligible items to People Who 
Care.
     It’s easy. On your first online visit, 
go to www.smile.amazon.com. Log in 
and select People Who Care, Prescott, 
AZ, before you start shopping. You’ll 
know you’re in the right place because 
in the upper left hand corner you’ll see 
“Supporting People Who Care.”
     Thank you!

Would you be interested in 
sharing your gifts, experience 
and creative energy on the People 
Who Care Board of Directors? 
   If so, call Fritzi at 
928-445-2480 for information 
about serving.

Visit us at:
Peoplewhocareaz.com

Like us on:
Board Members Wanted

Please join us for a yummy 
breakfast with your family and 

friends and support People Who 
Care at the same time!

Prescott Area Lions/
Lionesses Clubs

Present the
Thirty-Seventh Annual 

Pancake Breakfast
7 -11 a.m.

Saturday, June 10  
1st Congregational Church
Corner of Alarcon & Gurley 

Streets
Tickets are only $6. 

Children under
12 eat free.

Tickets are available at 
the event or from any Lions or 

Lioness Club member.
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	 People Who Care is working 
hard to grow its endowment fund 
so that Neighbors will continue to 
be helped now and in the future. 
You can help by leaving a legacy 
gift in your will.
	 Our endowment fund with the 
Arizona Community Foundation 
is a critical part of our financial 
strategy. 
	 People Who Care receives 
the largest share of its funding 
from community members who 
support our mission to provide 
caring, nonmedical assistance to 
adults unable to drive because 
of physical limitations in order 
to help them continue living 
independently in their homes. 	
	 The endowment has a 
restricted amount of money that 
is invested in different funds and 
earns a 
percentage 
of interest 
that can be 
returned 
each year 
to People 
Who Care.  
	 We may choose to use the 
interest to support program costs 
or have the interest reinvested 
in the endowment fund. The 
fund will continue to grow in 
perpetuity. 
	 Talk with your financial 
adviser about establishing your 
legacy gift, or call our office 
at 928-445-2480, for more 
information. 
	 What you do today can make 
a difference that lasts forever.    

Ways Our Volunteers Help Neighbors  
	 People Who Care volunteers help their Neighbors in so many 
ways. These are some of them:

•	 Rides for healthcare and business appointments, support group 
meetings and visits to a family member in a healthcare facility.

•	 Rides for a grocery shopping trip and any help needed in the store 
and with carrying in groceries at home.

•	 Shopping for groceries for Neighbors who are not able or 
comfortable leaving their homes.

•	 Assistance with reading mail, writing checks to pay bills, 
reconciling the checkbook or writing personal notes to family and 
friends.

•	 Relief for full-time family caregivers for a few hours a week in 
order to give them a little time away and time on their own. 

•	 A weekly friendly visit from a volunteer just spending time 
together sharing their lives past and present.

•	 Phone calls during the week to check in to see how everything’s 
going this morning.

•	 A Guardian Angel personal emergency call device for Neighbors 
with limited incomes.

•	 A Project Safe Home safety visit to help prevent falls and 
accidents. Safety items and devices are provided when needed.

Give the Gift That 
Keeps on Giving
Legacy Gift Helps People 
Who Care Help Neighbors

Check out our new website! www.peoplewhocareaz.com



 Abbott, Susan    
 Ackley, Kent & Sylvia  
 Adelizzi, Pat    
 Allen, Duane & Gayla    
 Anderson, Beverly    
 Anderson, Ellen    
 Anderson, Jeannie    
 Anderson, Timothy & Sally  
 Antilla, Jane    
 Arkin, Ellen    
 Armstrong, Robert    
 Arriaga, Mary Ann    
 Augustus, Max & Linda  
 Barnett, Thomas & Suzanne  
 Barr, Jennifer    
 Barto, Mary    
 Barton, John & Cheryl  
 Bassler, Marla  
 Bates, Frank    
 Bauer, Norma    
 Beem, Danny & Sandra   
 Bennan, Patricia & John  
 Bergmann, Stephen & Sheldon  
 Berlowe, Michael & Patricia  
 Bernardo, Marie    
 Beshers, Bud & Cathy    
 Bevenour, Carol & Bud   
 Book, Judy & Stanley    
 Bosick, Kimberley    
 Bragg, Donald & Ruth Ann   
 Brand, Dolores    
 Brockert, Patricia & Michael 
 Brooks, Robert    
 Brownlow, Carol    
 Burger, Harriet     
 Burns, Rosalie    
 Burwell, Bruce & Dolores 
 Butitta, Matt    
 Campbell, Sara    
 Carter, Linda    
 Castady, Virginia    
 Chambrone, Frank & Lorett 
 Christensen, Darrell & Larry 
 Chubon, David    
 Clack, Cecelia    
 Clark, Greg & Nancy    
 Clark, John & Nancy    
 Clark, Randy    
 Colbath, Margaret    
 Collins, Bob & Pat    
 Comba, Margaret    

 Cook, Mary-Margaret    
 Corbeille, Renee    
 Couch, Jim & Leona    
 Cox, David & Mary    
 Crenshaw, John    
 Crenshaw, Phil & Joyce   
 Cronkite, Ronald    
 Crutcher, Susan    
 Curry, William    
 Dahlbeck, Guy & Judith   
 Dahlberg, Henry & Linda   
 Daniels, Sandra    
 Darr, Dr Marc & Julie   
 Davidson, Mary or John   
 Decker, Maren & Michael   
 Denecker, Grace    
 Denis, Toni    
 Devlin, Penny    
 Dillon, Renee    
 Downing, Sam & Leigh  
 Drake, Mary    
 Dunn, Diane    
 Durning, Susan    
 Dyer, Robert & Mary    
 Edgmon, Barbara    
 Erb, Philip & Wanda    
 Ethridge, Nancy L    
 Farrell, Barbara    
 Fenn, Barry    
 Fickas, David    
 Filippino, Arthur & Irene 
 First, Michael    
 Fitzgerald, Gary    
 Flavell, Lisa Bianco    
 Fleming, Elaine     
 Folsom, Patricia    
 Forrest, Carol    
 Frank, Charles & Delores   
 Frederiksen, Jeanne    
 Frost, Sally     
 Furlong, Ben    
 Garner, Susan    
 Gaucher, Edmond & Lorinda   
 Geoffrion, Anne    
 Glasel, Charlie    
 Glushenko, Doris    
 Goldberger, Dr. Joseph   
 Goldstein, Mort & Shirley   
 Good, Richard & Sharon   
 Gooding, Glenn & Christina   
 Googe, Darrell & Barbara   

 Graham, Susan    
 Grant, Brian & Denise   
 Graves, Bob & Patsy    
 Greer, Garry    
 Greer, Mitchell    
 Grossman, Janet    
 Grunberg, Gerry & Gail   
 Guerrero, Agnes    
 Gunder, Gary    
 Hall, Larry & Emma    
 Halterman, William & Becky   
 Halvorson, Maryanne    
 Hanna, Georgeanne    
 Harbour, Martha    
 Hare, Jeff & Bobbie    
 Haupt, Jon    
 Hauswirth, Karen & Duane   
 Hedge, Richard    
 Hein, Rose & Duane    
 Heinselman, Shirley    
 Hepburn, Will    
 Herron, Bettie    
 Higgins, Elizabeth    
 Hill, Bill & Shari    
 Hinds, Adrienne    
 Hoffman, Dava    
 Horton, W. Jolanta    
 Hosler, Bruce    
 Hough, Clara    
 Hout, Donald & Susan    
 Hubert, Carol    
 Huck, Robert & Julie    
 Hultberg, Marjorie    
 Huston, Charles & Mary   
 Ijams, Bert    
 Ingalls, Kathleen    
 Isom, Jean    
 Iwawaki, Mary    
 Jacobsen, Barbara    
 Jaques, Maria    
 Jeans, William & Susan   
 Jones, Leon    
 Jones, Margie    
 Jordan, James & Collette   
 Kane, Ann    
 Keefe, Ethel    
 Keeley, Kay    
 Keller, Martin (bequest)   
 Kenyon, Kim    
 Kerr, Stanley & Janet   
 Kirkwood, Ann    

Thank You For Your Support!    

SUPPORTING FRIENDS 

Contributions November 1 through April 30, 2017 



 Klever, David    
 Kraun, Sarah    
 Kriger, Barbara & Pete 
 Krizek, John & Kay   
 Krochock, Gwenda & Marv   
 Kropp, Clarence    
 Krown, Richard & Dena   
 Kuhn, Carol    
 Kult, Barbara    
 Landry, Michael    
 Larsen, Kathryn    
 Lawless, Betty   
 Lechmanski, Inez    
 Lemieux, Susan    
 Linson, Carole Sue    
 Lopez, Paul & Joanne    
 Lutz, Clara    
 Lynd, Celia    
 Lynne, Bob & Jan    
 Maasters, Jennifer    
 MacKenzie, Dr. Keith    
 Magnan, Laura    
 Mahoney, Evelyn    
 Mannschreck, Edythe    
 Markham, David & Laura Rhoden  
 Marnell, Jill    
 Martin, Carla    
 Masterson, Doris    
 Matthew, Phyllis    
 Matthies, Marcia    
 Mayes, Ronald    
 McCarthy, John & Arlene   
 McCarthy, Joseph    
 McColman, Jean    
 McDonough, Pat    
 McDowell, Rosalie    
 McGirr, Barbara    
 McIntosh III, Gilbert   
 McIntyre, Diane    
 Melpolder, John & Sharon   
 Messick, Roger & Jean   
 Mevis, Fritzi    
 Miller, David & Janet   
 MIller, Martha & Gordon   
 Miller, Nancy    
 Minster, Becky & Dean   
 Mishler, Denny & Barbara   
 Mitchell, Sofia    
 Montgomery, Dennis & April 
 Moody, Bill & Marion    
 Moore, Everett & Julia  
 Moore, Mary     
 Moreland, Fanny    

 Morris, Nita & Dan    
 Morrissey, Loretto    
 Morrow, John & Jean Anne   
 Moss, Rodney & Phyllis   
 Munk, Virginia    
 Myers, Mary    
 Navarro, Rudy & Delores    
 Neece, Lawrence & Sharon    
 Nelson, Linda    
 Nystrom,  Lesley    
 Padgett, Jodi    
 Pannier, Jill & Philip    
 Parks, Arnold    
 Parks, Don & Pat    
 Parmer, Karen    
 Parry, Edwin    
 Passell, David    
 Pettit, Clark    
 Phelps, Gary & Sharon    
 Piatak, David & Doris    
 Platamone, Ellen    
 Potthast, David & Noreen    
 Poynter, Richard    
 Proefrock, Vernon & Sandra    
 Prokosch, Carol    
 Protas, Art & Mara    
 Prout, Steven & Louise    
 Pugh, Eleanor    
 Rader, Richard & Karen    
 Ramsdell, Sherrie & Robert    
 Ray, Norm    
 Read, Gill & Norma    
 Reed, Jo    
 Reid, Doris    
 Reid, Jaunnette    
 Rensi, Anna    
 Reust, Harriette & Kirk    
 Reynolds, Anne    
 Rice, Zane & Clydene    
 Ricker, Peggy    
 Robbins, Staci    
 Roby, James    
 Roman, Edward & Peggy    
 Sanders, Lee & Maryellen    
 Sanderson, John & Leslie    
 Sargeant, Alan    
 Savoini, Dr. Joseph     
 Seelye, Judy & Dave    
 Seitz, Maryann    
 Shanahorn, Jane & Carl    
 Sheehy, Phyllis    
 Sherburne, Patricia    
 Sherman, Steve & Linda    

 Sibson, Linda    
 Sills, Elsie    
 Silverstein, Nancy    
 Smith, Andrew & Anna    
 Smith, Jean    
 Snyder, Ben & Robin    
 Solomon, Sheila    
 Staker, Carmelite    
 Stallings, John    
 Stelter, Meryl    
 Stewart, John & Barbara    
 Stewart, Vera    
 Stropko, Dr. John    
 Swanson, Vivian    
 Swinehart, Dave & Joyce    
 Swing, Mary J    
 Terry, William & Charlotte    
 Thompson, Lois    
 Tilley, James    
 Torrance, Alexander & Christine 
 Towne, Bill & Margaret    
 Trask, Jamen    
 Turoczy, Sophie    
 Twynam, Robert    
 Unkenholz, Richard & Patricia   
 Van Sant, Connie    
 Vance, Carol    
 Veney, James & Judith    
 Verri, Robert & Judy    
 VomLehn, Walter    
 Voss, Herbert & Tamara    
 Vosswinkel, Kerry    
 Walker, Charles    
 Walker, Douglas & Ellen    
 Waters, John & Maureen    
 Watkins, Wilma    
 Weintraub, Sarah & Barry    
 Welch, Alan & Cynthia    
 Werbeck, Richard    
 Westrom, Sally    
 White, Harold    
 Widmer, Fred & Coralie    
 Williams, Al & Donna    
 Williams, Juli    
 Williamson, Dorothy & Bill    
 Winton, Pamela    
 Wold, Nancy    
 Wolter, Jack & Mary    
 Wright, Barbara    
 Yetsenga, Helga    

SUPPORTING FRIENDS CONTINUED 



Anne Hartung  by Nancy Wold  
Betty Mayes  by Douglas & Ellen Walker 
Clyde Bauer  by Norma Bauer  
Connie Lake  by Carol Vance  
David Cox  by Jane & Carl Shanahorn 
Doug Clark  by Richard Werbeck  
Dr Bob Matthies by Marcia Matthies 
Dr Mark Williams by Mary Barto  
Elizabeth Passell by David Passell 
Eugene Turoczy  by Sophie Turoczy 
Evelyn Ingalls &  
     Ruth Dolezal by Kathleen Ingalls  
Hazel Demming by Meryl Stelter 
Jack Daniels  by Sandra Daniels  
Jamen Trask  by Renee Dillon 
Jamen Trask  by Jean Isom  
Jamen Trask  by Fanny Moreland  
Jamen Trask  by Barbara Wright  
Jamen Trask  by Helga Yestenga  
James Castady  by Virginia Castady  
Judy Cook Vielbig by Mary-Margaret Cook  
Kathy Edwards  by Margaret Cobath  
Liam & Kiera Vollmer by Ellen Arkin  
Loved Ones  by Vivian Swanson  
Lynn Worthington by Ann Kane  
Mabel Parks  by Susan Crutcher  
Mabel Parks  by Arnold Parks  
Martin Keller  by Martin Keller Bequest 
Mary Jane Eames-Ponti by Randy Clark  
Michael Miller  by Philip & Wanda Erb  
Mildred Cox  by Susan Graham  
Mildred Crenshaw by Phil & Joyce Crenshaw 
Our Parents  by Jolanta Horton  
Peter Kaus  by Susan Crutcher  
Rev. Donald Waltkins by Wilma Watkins  
Robert Curry  by William Curry  
Ruth Protas  by Art & Mara Protas  
Tucker Hein  by David & Scotty 
Ron Salmon  by Rick & Sue Jordan  

2017 PWC Gala Committee by Kathleen Ingalls 
Anne Kane   by Bruce & Dolores Burwell 
Anne Kane   by William & Charlotte Terry 
Bill Nutting   by Edwin Parry 
Carol West's birthday  by Dick & Pat Unkenholz 
Dave Hattendorf  by Charles & Delores Frank 
Dolores Burwell  by Bruce & Dolores Burwell 
Dr Robert West's birthday by Dick & Pat Unkenholz 
Fritzi Mevis   by Gary Fitzgerald 
Fritzi Mevis   by Rodney & Phillis Moss 
Fritzi Mevis   by Staci Robbins 
Giorgio Rey   by Sarah Weintraub 
Howard Rieder   by Richard & Dena Krown 
Hultberg Family  by Marjorie Hultberg 
Jean Anne & John Morrow by Philip & Jill Pannier 
Leidos Prescott Valley  by Prescott Valley Early Bird 
        Leadership        Lions Club 
Life & Love   by Eleanor Pugh 
Mary Grace Boise  by Robert & Mary Dyer 
Pastor Dave Alberts  by Sam & Leigh Downing 
People Who Care Volunteers by Fritzi Mevis 
Sarah Cox   by Doris Masterson 

In Memory of: In Honor of: 

American Legion Post 6   
Chino Valley Elks Lodge #2842 
Combined Federal Campaign Maricopa 
Desert Rose Dancers    
Mountain Club Women's Group  
Prescott Noon Lions Club   
Prescott Sunrise Lions Foundation  
Prescott Valley Early Bird Lions Club 
United Way Of Yavapai County  
Valley of the Sun United Way  
Yavapai Prescott Indian Tribe   

Community Organizations 

 American Lutheran Good Book Study   
 Emmanuel Lutheran Church    
 First Christian Church Disciples of Christ  
 Ladies of St Catherine     
 Prescott Community Church    
 Prescott United Methodist Church   
 Prescott United Methodist Rebekah Circle  
 Sacred Heart Catholic Church    
 St Catherine Laboure' Church  

Faith Community 

Kroger Co Foundation  
Margaret T Morris Foundation  

Foundations 

People Who Care is deeply grateful for the office 
                    space provided by:   

Chino Valley United Methodist Church  
Prescott United Methodist Church  
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CONTACT INFORMATION
People Who Care
Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 12977

Prescott, AZ  86304

PRESCOTT PROGRAM & MAIN OFFICE
Prescott United Methodist Church Campus

505 W. Gurley St.
Phone:  928.445.2480  Fax:  928.445.9370

E-mail:  ppwc@cableone.net

CHINO VALLEY PROGRAM
Chino Valley United Methodist Church Campus

735 East Road 1 South
Phone:  928.636.3295  Fax:  928.636.3296

E-mail:  cvpwc1@gmail.com

PRESCOTT VALLEY/DEWEY PROGRAM
8098 E. Valley Road #C
Phone: 928.925.3066

E-mail: prescottvalleypwc@gmail.com

People will forget 
what you said,

People will forget 
what you did,

But people will never forget 
how you made them feel.

~ Maya Angelou

Become a People Who Care 
Volunteer! 

Volunteer Orientation and Information 
Meetings are held monthly on the third 

Wednesday of the month  
from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. in the  

Prescott office on the Prescott United 
Methodist Church Campus,  

505 W. Gurley St.
Chino Valley and Prescott Valley/Dewey 

meetings are held routinely  
throughout the year. 

Come and see if this is something that you 
would like to do.

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED


